
September 28, 1988 

Red Pedersen 
MLA Kitikmeot West 

Dear Sir: 

df amid of Cofap£'Cn2in£ 
!J(~m !J(a!Jmayem 

CofPE,W2in£dVWCl 
~= 982-4471 Clefex: 034-4368 

xoe oeo 

l'!BlED DOCUMENT NO. . 4 9 - 8 8 (2) TABLED ON NOV 1 1988 
NWT GOVERNMENT LIBRARY 

1111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111111 

3 1936 00005 020 1 

The Hamlet Council of Coppermine is very displeased with the air service 
which our community has been receiving from N.W.T. Air in the past 12 -
18 months. 

Just this spring, we had three electra flights per week between Copper­
mine and Cambridge Bay and other eastern points in our region. Now we 
are down to one electra flight and one twin otter flight per week on 
this route, and it is rumoured that we will lose the electra flight in 
the near future. 

In the past, numerous letters have been written directly to N.W.T Air 
and also to the Air Transport Committee listing our concerns and 
dissatisfaction. All of these letters have gone to no avail. We are 
now turning to you, as our MLA, to look into this serious problem on 
our behalf, and hopefully ·find a solution. 

I thank you in advance for your immediate attention to this matter. 

Regards, 

A/4-P~*- ¢? 

Baba Pedersen 
Mayor 
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